
 

 

 

 

                                                                               

 

 

Thursday 28th February 2019 

from 9.30 to 11.30am at the Whitehawk Inn  

(next to the large bus depot in Whitehawk Road, on the corner of Whitehawk Road and Marlow 

Road) 

 

‘Education Health Care Plan – annual review’ 
 

Would you like to know more about the annual review of your 

child’s EHCP? Come along to meet with Sally Cristin, an 

Amaze SENDIASS worker to find out more about the annual 

review process and get practical tips about how to get the 

most from your child or young person’s plan. 

 

 

 

Would you like a space to relax, meet other parents in similar situations, 

talk to professionals and find out what’s available for you, your child and 

you family in Brighton and Hove? This parent carers group is open to all 

parent carers and it is supported by Amaze. Every last Thursday of the 

month. 
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